Humboldt Farm-Migrant Labor Aug. 30, 1915.

Knute Nelson to Hill.

Encloses letter from Acting Secretary
of Labor dated August 21, 1915, who states
that the complaint by Lohr Bros. is being
investigated, and that a partial report in-
dicates that the "actual facts have been
seriously distorted in the letter trans-
mitted by Mr. Hill. States that he "will
see that exact justice is done to all par-
ties concerned."

Filed by date in Too s Papers.



